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          Annex 2 
 
A number of letters have been received from those pensioners 
affected in response to the request for overpayment. The principle 
views expressed in these letters are as follows: 
 

• Whilst it is appreciated that the Oxfordshire Pension Fund 
cannot afford to give money unnecessarily, the overpayment 
is the Authority’s own responsibility and therefore it should 
pay. 

• The monies were received in good faith. With reduced 
income in the future it would be impossible to return it. 

• It is understood that it may be necessary to repay the 
monies, but agreement to this is not given. 

 
                                    --------------------------------------- 
 
 
 


